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NEWS & STORIES 

 

Resident Events  

PCS Season 

Just a reminder that with PCS 

season to please make sure that you 

are putting in your 30 day notice to 

the office if you are planning on 

leaving. You do not have to have 

orders to give your notice.  

Please also be mindful of your new 

neighbors! Take a moment to stop 

and say hi and welcome them to 

Texas.  

 

Work orders  

We are excited to announce our new 

Maintenance Communication 

Process. You will now receive an      

e-mail notification to update you on 

changes made through our your work 

order process. If you need to update 

or confirm the e-mail address we 

have on file please give our office a 

call.  

 

 

Summer  

It is summer time which means that 

school is out and children will be out 

playing during the daytime. Please 

be extra cautious as you are driving 

around the property. Please make 

sure that all toys are picked up at the 

end of the day to help keep our 

property clean.  If you will be gone 

for an extended amount of time on 

vacation please notify the office.  

 

According to AFI34-144  

Any families residing in base housing 

who provide care for other families’ 

children on a regular basis or for 

more than 10 hours a week must be 

licensed by Goodfellow Airforce Base 

Childcare program. If you have any 

questions you may contact Carmen 

Trufant, Family Childcare 

Coordinator, 325-654-3239  

Thank you to everyone that 

joined us last month for our 

Mother’s day flower give away 

and our Wear Blue run to 

remember event.  We enjoyed 

spending the time with you! 

 

Please mark your calendar to 

join us this month on June 14th 

from 3:00 pm to 5:00 pm at the 

community center for a Father’s 

day craft event. We hope every 

one joins us as we create 

something special for the 

amazing dads in our families!  

 

Goodfellow Family Housing wants to wish all of 

our military dads a Happy Father’s Day. We 

appreciate your service!  

Our President’s Message 

For the third year, Hunt Military Communities teamed up with 
wear blue: run to remember in organizing individual Memorial 
Day events in our communities.  More than half of HMC 
locations participated in the worldwide event. wear blue: run 
to remember, a national, nonprofit organization is committed 
to building a running community that honors the service and 
sacrifice of the American military. It’s expected that over 
20,000 runners and walkers around the world became part of 
a living memorial to America’s fallen heroes and a show of 
support for the families they left behind. 

wear blue teams met at various locations worldwide to 
participate in this run including many HMC locations. The wear blue Memorial Day event uses 
the power of community and the accessibility of running and walking for community members to 
become a living memorial through their steps to honor generations of America's fallen heroes. 
Wear blue: run to remember was started by a Gold Star spouse, who lost her husband in 
Afghanistan, at the time she had a three year old, a one year old and a three week old.   

Participants were provided with the name of an American Service Member who died in battle as 
well as a unique bib to share the name of the service member whom they honor with their steps. 
Each run began with a Circle of Remembrance where the name of each military member killed in 
war is called out.   

Thank you to all who ran, walked, and supported this worthwhile event. It is because of your 
dedication to the cause we are able to honor and recognize our American fallen heroes in such a 
thoughtful way.    

To learn more about wear blue: run to remember and the Memorial Day Run, 
visitwww.wearblueruntoremember.org 

 

Best, 

 

 

 

 
John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 
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Community Updates  



JUNE 2019 

Goodfellow Team  

Community Director: Ruby Robledo  

Community Supervisor: Kallie Quanz  

Maintenance Supervisor –Jerry Peacher  

Maintenance Technician– Brad Downing  

Maintenance Technician-Mitchell Marro  

Resident Service Specialist-Michelle Reed  

Resident Service Specialist– Alice Rivera  

 

 Office (325)651-8369  

Office Hours : 

Monday– Friday 8 a.m.– 5 p.m. 

 Closed weekends and holiday  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 
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